
Hello, 
 
I would like to make a submission to be included in the inquiry into the rising insurance premiums 
for strata properties in far north QLD. 
 
The insurance for the strata property in which my unit is a part was $45,144 in 2010 and went up to 
$70,000 in 2011 – a rise of 64%. The insurance company is . 
 
We are unable to get quotes from other insurance companies because they have a  moratorium on 
insuring Far North Queensland business. These insurance companies include  

and . 
 
My unit is part of the , 
Australia. 
 
I  hope this helps with your inquiry. 
 
Should you need further information I can be reached most quickly at this email address. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jodie Brownlee 
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